
 

 

Aer Lingus Sales March 24, 2020 
 

 

Trade Update 

Book with peace of mind 
 

Dear Valued Travel Partner, 

 

Subject:  London City Cancellations (25th Mar – 30th Apr) – Covid-19 

 
All flights between Dublin and London City from 25th March 2020 to 30th April 2020 (inclusive dates) are being suspended.  This 

covers all flight numbers in the range EI280 – EI291: 

 
 

Service is being maintained from Dublin to London Heathrow during this period. Guests booked to travel to/from London City 

will be re-accommodated to the nearest available alternative Aer Lingus Heathrow flight on the same day, allowing for the fact 

that some guests may have connecting journeys to/from North America. 

 

In the event that the guest does not wish to be re-accommodated, they can:  

1. Change their booking to a later date or to/from a different UK airport operated by Aer Lingus. 

a. No change fee will be charged. 

b. A fare difference may apply for rebookings. 

The terms and conditions of the original fare apply 

 

 

Please enter the following waiver code RIF20LCCV into the PNR.  

Please enter 3SSROTHSEIKK1 WAIVER CODE RIF20LCCV  

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to your sales manager if you have any questions. We thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Aer Lingus Sales Team 

From To Route Flight

25 March 2020 30 April 2020 DUB-LCY EI 280, 282, 284, 286,288, 290

LCY - DUB EI 281, 283, 285, 287, 289, 291


